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29 June 2022 
 
Anthony Jordan 
fyi-request-19513-3aea857e@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Kia ora Anthony,  
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-018537 
Thank you for your email of 30 May 2022, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. Years in which Dr Christopher Kenedi held a contract with the ACC  
2. Years in which Dr Christopher Kenedi was active within the ACC 
3. Is Dr Christopher Kenedi still Contracted to the ACC and in what capacity 

 
Dr Kenedi has not been contracted by ACC 
Therefore, your request for information relating to contract held is refused under section 18(e) of the Act, 
as the information does not exist.  
 
However, Dr Kenedi has been engaged by ACC as a vendor and a named provider under several non-
contracted arrangements since 2015. 
 
If you have questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
If you are not happy with this response, you can also contact the Ombudsman via 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. Information about how to make a complaint 
is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
Ngā mihi, 

 
Sara Freitag 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xx.xx
mailto:xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx.xx
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

